
*NOTICE*

*EFFECTIVE 06/17/2021*

The Runway 18/36 Rehab Project at the Auburn University Regional Airport (AUO) began
April 5, 2021. Phases 1 and 2 are COMPLETE. Phase 3 is now in progress and is expected to

last a TOTAL of 4 consecutive weeks.  Phase 3 should be completed July 15, 2021.

The following are closures or NOTAMs expected during the project:

April 1 – July 15: (Duration of Project):
RWY 18/36 All NAVAIDS OTS

June 17 – July 15: Phase 3 (28 calendar days):
RWY 18/36 CLOSED except crossing
RWY 11/29 OPEN

June 17 – July 15: Multiple Taxiway CLOSURES

More information will follow during this PHASE of construction.

Please be sure to check NOTAMs before you fly in or out of AUO.

Thank you,
Airport Management






